Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting To Be Held: January 9, 2024

Recognition: [ ] Students [ ] Staff [ ] Parents
Information: [ ] Building Report [ ] Old Business [ ] Superintendent’s Report
Action: [] Resignations [ ] Hiring [ | Contract Service Agreements
[ ] Travel Out-of-State [ ] Travel In State X Approvals
[ ] Termination [] Legal Matters [ ] Other:

This action request pertains to [ | Elementary (only) X High School/District Wide

Date: December 26, 2023

To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall From: Beverly Sinclair
Superintendent of Schools Title:  Director of Human Resources

Subject: Resignation

Description: The following resignation has been received from Browning Schools Superintendent:

+ Corrina Guardipee-Hall, Superintendent, Effective 6-30-2024

Financial Impact: N/A

Attachment(s): Letter of resignation
Superintendent Action: [ | Approved [ ]| Denied [ | Deferred Initial & date:

Comments:

Board Action: |:| N/A (Info) |:| Approved |:| Denied |:| Tabled to:




Browning Public Schools

Superintendent’s Office
129 First Avenue S.E.
P.0O.Box 610
Browning, MT 59417
Phone: (406) 338-2715 + Fax: (406) 338-3200

December 20, 2023

Dear Browning School Board of Trustees;

I am writing to formally resign from my position as the Superintendent of Browning Public School
District as of June 30, 2024. It has a been a privilege and honor to be a part of this district and I am truly
grateful for the opportunities for professional and personal growth that you have provided.

I want to express my sincere gratitude to all of you who supported me during my time here. Working
alongside dedicated educators, administrators, and staff has been an enriching experience and I am
proud to have contributed to the education and mission of the Browning School District. I am also
proud of all the accomplishments that we did together.

As I move forward in my journey, I will carry with me the experiences, relationships with the Board,
staff, our community and especially our students.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be a part of this amazing district. I truly wish the school district
continued success in the future.

Sincerely

W&og
Corrina Guardlpee-Hall ED.S.

Superintendent RECCEIVED
DEC 2 6 2023



